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Dr. Jung Hwa Lee sanctioned for improperly accessing health records 
 
Edmonton, AB – A CPSA Hearing Tribunal has sanctioned Dr. Jung Hwa Lee, a family 
physician from Calgary, after a previous finding of unprofessional conduct. 
 
In 2023, Dr. Lee was found guilty of improperly accessing a patient’s health record in 2020, 
without an authorized reason for doing so and in breach of the Health Information 
Act, the Health Professions Act and CPSA’s Code of Ethics and Professionalism. 
 
The Tribunal accepted a joint submission on sanction from Dr. Lee and CPSA’s Complaints 
Director. It was ordered that Dr. Lee receive a written reprimand and at her own expense, 
complete the Privacy and Confidentiality course offered by the Canadian Medical Protective 
Association (which she has done). Costs were not ordered by the Hearing Tribunal. 
 
 
Resources: 
CPSA Hearing Tribunal decision (sanction) 
CPSA Hearing Tribunal decision (merits) 
CPSA media release (October 2023) 
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The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta is the regulator for all physicians, physician assistants and surgeons 
in the province and is governed by the Health Professions Act. Our role is to protect the public by issuing practice 
permits to those who meet educational and training criteria, hold Alberta physicians to ethical and medical practice 
standards, and investigate and resolve physician-related complaints. CPSA also ensures the safety and quality of 
medical and diagnostic testing services in Alberta through an independent accreditation program. 
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